## Little Flower Catholic Elementary School - Memo for Friday, September 1, 2017

School phone: 701-776-6258 - Rugby, ND - e-mail: <a href="mailto:lfs@gondtc.com">lfs@gondtc.com</a> Principal Jorgen Knutson Secretary: Rita Mitzel Pastor: Rev. Tom Graner School Board President: Rhonda Livedalen Business Mgr:

**Mission:** Little Flower Catholic Elementary School, a partnership of parents and parish, nurtures a Sacramental life rooted in Jesus Christ and Catholic teaching, pursues academic excellence, and promotes a life of faith, integrity and service.

Little Flower School RULES: Respect God, Respect Self & Others, Respect the Environment



## **CONGRATULATIONS**

# To Sister Mary Ruth Huhn

For being awarded the Degree of Master of Arts in **Ministry** and being awarded a Graduate Certificate for

## **Spiritual Direction / Directed Retreats**

Sister began her studies in 2014 and completed them now in 2017 in the spring and summer. We are blessed to have you with us at Little Flower School and parish.

#### 

- +++ **SKILL OF THE WEEK** (Week 3): <u>Using an Appropriate Voice Tone</u>—1. Listen to the level of the voices around you. 2. Change your voice to match. 3. Watch and listen for visual or verbal cues and adjust your voice as needed. Your voice can show others a lot about you, like how you are feeling or what mood you are in. If you are talking too softly, people won't be able to hear you, but if you are talking too loudly, you might disturb others. It is important to look and listen to those around you.
- +++ SCHOOL PICTURES will be taken by Portraits by Misti on Tuesday, September 12 starting at 8:30 AM. A letter was sent home with more details. Fill out the form and return it to the classroom teacher even if you are not purchasing the pictures. (The picture will still be taken for the yearbook.) Ages 3 and up also welcome.
- +++ PTO MEETING Wednesday, Sept. 13<sup>th</sup> at 5:30pm. Food will be served. Children are welcome!
- +++ **SCHOOL QUILT:** 5<sup>th</sup> & 6<sup>th</sup> graders will be starting on the school quilt. Please send your 8 X 8" square to school in a plastic baggie with your child's name on the bag. Please send by next Friday, Sept. 15. Thanks!
- **+++SANDALS OR FLIP FLOPS ARE NOT ALLOWED** in physical education or recess. If your child is going to wear them to school, they must have a pair of tennis shoes to wear for physical education/recess.
- **NO TANK TOPS, SLEEVELESS TOPS OR SHORT SHORTS;** for girls: skirts, shorts, capris must go to the knees; for boys: shorts must go to the knees; Shorts may not be worn in church for Mass.
- +++ These are the **PRAYER INTENTIONS** for the week ending September 9 that LFS students and staff offered as part of the **"What a Difference a Day Makes" program**: 9/7: for Jaclyn Duchscher on her birthday; 9/8: for Bev Cote on her birthday.
- **+++PARENTS INVITED** to the September 25 evening session to find out more about the Boys Town Model of Education and get your questions answered by a national trainer.
- +++ALIVE IN CHRIST news: Checkout the web address for home use listed in parent overview brochure sent home. At the end of each chapter the students will be bringing home a page for parents/families from their religion book. Please read it and discuss the topics.